
As of July 1, 2024, the new system became available  with a 
new link to leaders and employees. Please continue to use the 
current (old) system to complete previously started check-ins. 

This dashboard will display any action items needing your attention. 
Click on the number to open action items for you to complete.

This dashboard will display your 
own personal check-in frequency 
set by your supervisor. 

This dashboard will display your 
team’s check-in frequency set by you, 
the leader. 
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